
            

                                                        
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW 

Telephone: (01902) 556350     Email: office@wodensfield.org 

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

 

 

Date: 24th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: School Photographs 
 

We are really pleased to inform you that on Friday 28th February 2025 the school photographers will be in school.   

This year, we will be photographing each child individually only.  

We feel this will ensure that each child receives the best possible photograph, giving each child their moment to shine. 

To accommodate families who would like a sibling photograph, our school photographers will be offering a special 

service called the ‘Sibling Edit’. This service allows for a family photograph to be created by digitally combining 

individual photographs of siblings. This way, you can still have a cherished family photo without the need for a group 

session. 

After photograph day, the proof photographs will be delivered back into school for direct distribution to children for 

them to take home. Parents place their orders directly online with the school photographers, using their unique access 

details, and pay using the secure payment system. Included below and in the ordering selection will be details of how 

to order the ‘Sibling Edit’. 

All orders will be posted directly back to the parent’s home address. 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



            

 
© DigiPix School Photography 


